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Public Meeting/Open House 
The South Dakota Department of Transportation (SDDOT) will hold a public 
meeting on Wednesday, Sept. 4, 2024, for the upcoming interchange 
replacement project on Interstate 229 at Lincoln High School in Sioux Falls. The 
open house will be informal, with one-on-one discussion with SDDOT and 
project staff. 

A pre-recorded presentation will be uploaded to the project website and will 
play on a loop during the meeting with no formal presentation given.  SDDOT 
and project staff will be available with displays to discuss the proposed project 
and answer questions. The opportunity to present written comments will be 
made available. Written comments are accepted until Sunday, Sept. 15, 2024. 

Public Meeting Information: https://www.i229exits3and4.com/ 

For further information regarding this project, contact Steve Gramm, Project 
Manager at 605-773-3281. 

Individuals needing assistance, pursuant to the Americans with 
Disabilities Act (ADA), should contact the SDDOT ADA Coordinator 
(605-773-3540) two business days prior to the meeting in order to 
ensure accommodations are available. For any in-person meeting, 
notice is further given to individuals with disabilities that the meeting 
is being held in a physically accessible location.  

Lincoln High School 
2900 S. Cliff Ave., Sioux Falls, SD 

Sept. 4, 2024 
5:30 p.m. – 7 p.m. 
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*I-229 Exit 3 (Minnesota Avenue) public 
meeting will be held at a future date 
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